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RE: CanWhite Sands Corp response to IAAC letter of clarification Received Sept 21, 2021 – Explain your 
views on whether the Project should be designated under the IAA 

 
CanWhite Sands Corporation (CWS) submitted a response on October 15, 2021 to the IAAC letter received 
September 21, 2021.  
 
Within the letter to CWS a question was asked “Explain your views on whether the Project should be 
designated under the IAA”. Upon further review of the timing and contents of the request received by 
IAAC on September 8, 2021 we provide the following information as to why a designation should not be 
recommended at this time. 
 
Currently Manitoba Conservation and Climate, Environmental Approvals Branch are undergoing  their 
review of the CanWhite’s Environment Act Proposal Extraction Project.  The provincial review process 
includes the review of the Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) and a public review period which has just 
recently concluded.  Circumventing the provincial government, its process, departments, jurisdiction and 
defined rights on this matter would not benefit the outcome at this time.  
 
We believe the current process should be respected and that the application for designation should be 
based on the outcomes, findings, and recommendations of the current review process by Manitoba 
Conservation and Climate, Environmental Approvals Branch. 
 
The applicants request of Designation is an attempt to circumvent this process including the reports and 
materials associated with this review.  
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At a minimum, the IAAC should review the questions, comments and answers submitted to Manitoba 
Conservation and Climate, Environmental Approvals public registry 6119 to have a full information 
package.  
 
As at the date of this letter, CWS has just received the submitted questions and comments under the 
public registry 6119 to comment on. Responses will be prepared and presented to Manitoba Conservation 
and Climate, Environmental Approvals Branch as required.  
 
Best Regards,  

 
Brent Bullen, MBA  
Chief Operating Officer  
CanWhite Sands Corp. 
 
cc:    
Jennifer Winsor P. Eng. (Manitoba Conservation and Climate, Environmental Approvals) 
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